
Year 3 highlights from Autumn Two 

What a fantastic half term year 3 have had! 

We began the term by recapping our work on Moths to Flame and dedicating a 

whole day to understanding the significance of COP26. By the end of the day 

the children had created a powerful poem with a vital message which was 

displayed as a QR code at Pennington Flash for all to hear. Here is a QR code 

that will allow you to listen to the poem if you haven’t already heard it. Your 

children are truly becoming ambassadors for a better future for planet earth.   

 

                                   

During anti-bullying week, children thought about what it means to be a bully and 

how self-confidence and assertiveness can help us to stay safe. They took part in a 

martial arts worshop in which they were taught the that patience, understanding and 

kindness are their best weapons for self-defence. 

      

 

 

In PE, we began to learn some racket skills. The children found it really tricky 

staying in control of the ball and moving.  



                  

 

For remembrance day this year, Year 3 and 4 were given the difficult task of 

earning to perform drills so that during our remembrance service they could 

march on command. Mr Pilkington (a former Naval Officer) came in to school to 

teach the children these amazing skills. 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We made white poppies as these symbolise peace which is our class value and we laid 

them on the playground memorial. 



       

 

It’s been another fantastic half term! Spring term will also be packed with more 

fun and exciting learning and activities.  

 

                     

 

 

 

 

 

                         

                                 

        

 

 

 

              

     

 

           


